
GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY
US HIGHWAY 95 AND UTILITIES RELOCATION 

EVENT DETAILS

• DATE: AUGUST 2, 2019
• TIME: 11:00 AM
• LOCATION: BEHIND THE 

OLD FIREHOUSE
(US 95 AND EUCLID AVE.)

Please join us for a brief groundbreaking
event for the US Highway 95 and Utilities 
Relocation project!

Project representatives/officials will 
share the latest information on status, 
schedule, and other details.

Also, please stop by the Gemfield table 
on August 3 at Goldfield Days to speak 
with project personnel and learn more 
about the US Highway 95 and Utilities 
Relocation construction.

For the latest project information, please visit the website: 
www.nevadadot.com/projects-programs/gemfield
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